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INFORMATION BULLETIN NO. 24-03 
 

DATE:  March  1, 2024 
 

TO:   Consultant Engineering Firms  
ADOT Project Managers 

  Resident Engineers 
  
FROM:  Adam Bieniek  

Interim Group Manager 
Engineering Consultants Section 

 

SUBJECT: Release of winning Statements of Qualifications 
 
 

          
As of February 1, 2024, as part of the selection notification on the ECS Website, the Department will 
post an electronic copy of the statement of qualifications (SOQ)* submitted by the selected firm.  
 
*The electronic copy of the SOQ is the property of the Arizona Department of Transportation. The release 
of the electronic copy of the document is for the convenience of  any interested  parties and in 
accordance with ARS 39-121. Any unauthorized use, disclosure or distribution of the document or 
information contained in the document is strictly prohibited. Recipients that did not propose (submit 
SOQs) for a contract are not permitted or entitled to protest the Department’s selection of the SOQ.  

https://azdot.gov/business/engineering-consultants/winning-soqs
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